
From: Smith, Gregory, SHR
To: J. Russell Jennings
Subject: JCSO Swatting/Spoofing Calls
Date: Thursday, February 15, 2018 7:46:49 AM

Chairman Jennings,

According to our dispatch center as far as swatting calls, we don’t specifically keep any stats on those. JCSO units
have responded to two (2) calls specifically created as “Bomb Threat” within the last year and at least one or two at
county buildings that were created as “Suspicious Activity”. Unfortunately, CAD has no way to provide statistics on
the number of falsely reported calls. It is not one of the categories used by CAD software that can be individually
tracked. The “Suspicious Activity” category is the closest description available.

A software upgrade is not planned at this time due to cost.

Greg Smith
Special Deputy for Governmental Affairs
Johnson County Sheriff’s Office
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